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         December 2020 
 
Closed- We will be closed December 24th- 

January 1st.  Merry Christmas!! 
 

Gift Exchange:    In place of exchanging gifts with each 
other in our classes, we follow the tradition of bringing a 
gift for the classroom.  This year as with so many things, 
will be a little different. Each teacher will send an email 
with suggestions or you may choose a toy that you know 
your child would love to have.  Just make sure that it is 
not porous, electronic, and can easily be disinfected.  If 
you would like, choose an item to purchase and bring 
back the gift wrapped.  All gifts will be opened at the 
class party.    

Colorado Gives Day-You may be aware December 8th is set aside for this 
special day to help non-profits.  We are not eligible to participate in this program 
but would so appreciate you considering us.  We have not raised our tuition and 
we are doing all we can to keep costs down even with the added expense of 
Covid.  We know many of you are struggling also and we totally understand. We 
are always appreciative of your thinking of us!  

 
Book Orders:  December book orders were placed in your mailbox. The date 
due for the forms is Wednesday, December 4th.  Or, check out 
http://clubs.scholastic.com   to order on line.  Our code is HZ8HW. 
Please let Mrs. Wu know if the books ordered are Christmas presents and you 
don’t want your child to see the books. 

School Snow Closings:  Please note that anytime Boulder Valley Schools 
close Mt. Zion will automatically be closed also.  If we close, we will be listed 
on TV channels 4,7, and 9 under school closing as Mt. Zion Lutheran 
Preschool.  You will also receive and email from Mrs. Wu. 


